BPS/EC/2024-'25/96

27 January 2025
BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA - QATAR
Circular for Gr. XII (2024-2025)
Dear Parent/Student,

Sub: Grade XII Farewell

We would like to inform you that the Farewell for Grade XII (2024 - ‘25) batch is scheduled
on Thursday, 30 January 2025 from 03:30 pm to 05:30 pm. All Grade XII students have to
report by 03:00 pm in the Library.

Dress code is formal suit for the boys and saree for the girls. Kindly ensure that your outfit
aligns with the dignity and respect of the school function. Wearing sleeveless blouse and
transparent material is strictly not permitted.

Dispersal of the students will be at 05:30 pm.

School transport is available only during dispersal time and students who use the service
may avail the same.

v\
Dr. Anand R. Nair
Principal



